
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
APL/SEC/20/304 
 
5th May, 2020 
 
BSE Limited     The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department   Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,   Block G, Bandra – Kurla Complex,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street,   Bandra (East),  
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001   Mumbai – 400 051    
Scrip Code: 500820    Symbol: ASIANPAINT 
 
Sir(s), 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulations”) 
 
This is with reference to our letter no. APL/SEC/2019-20/08/147 dated 23rd March, 2020, wherein 
the Company had informed of the disruption of operations across the country on account of the 
COVID -19 pandemic.  
 
It is now informed that, in accordance with the guidelines issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs, 
Government of India, and various State Government Authorities, the Company has partially 
resumed operations at some of its manufacturing locations, warehouses, and offices wherein 
lockdown restrictions have been eased. The operations at these locations will be carried out in 
accordance with the guidelines issued by the regulatory authorities, after obtaining permissions 
wherever required.  
 
The Company has taken all the required measures to ensure the safety of its employees at all 
locations in accordance with the guidance issued by the Central/State/Municipal authorities.  
 
The Company will continue to monitor the situation closely and take appropriate action as per 
regulatory guidelines.  
 
This is for your information and record. 
  
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
For ASIAN PAINTS LIMITED 
 
 
 
R J JEYAMURUGAN 
CFO & COMPANY SECRETARY 
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